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NSW Government announces review into TAFE NSW 

This morning Premier Berejiklian announced a 

review into the TAFE training system. The review 

will be headed up Mr David Gonski AC and 

Professor Peter Shergold AC. The media release 

can be viewed HERE.  

The CPSU NSW was contacted by Ms Catherine 

Grummer, General Manager of People and Safety 

to advise the review had been announced by the 

Premier. 

The CPSU NSW is seeking an urgent meeting 

with the TAFE Executive to ensure the union is 

fully across the purpose of the review, including 

obtaining copies of its terms of reference (ToR). 

As a major stakeholder with TAFE NSW, your 

union has to have the full breadth of information 

available to be able to give informed feedback on 

behalf of the membership. 

Your union’s concerns 

Whilst the union is not necessarily opposed to a 

review, we have the following concerns: 

1. The Premier has not ruling out the 

privatisation of TAFE NSW. The CPSU 

NSW joins the Shadow NSW TAFE 

Minister Jihad Dib in calling on the 

Premier to finally rule out any 

possibility that TAFE could be 

privatised. You can listen to his 

interview HERE.  

2. Any review of TAFE must focus on the 

mismanagement of TAFE over the 

past several years, and look at how 

this can be reversed. 

3. That the review needs to acknowledge 

the TAFE NSW has faced budget and 

staff cuts over the last nine years, and 

these cuts must at least be restored. 

4. An introduction of a HECS style 

scheme could discourage students 

enrolments, especially those from 

working class backgrounds. 

While it is still early days, we will continue to 

consult with members and ask for your feedback. 

If you hear anything about the review, please 

contact your CSPU NSW Industrial Staff or local 

delegates immediately. 

What can you do? 

1. Talk to your workmates about what is 

happening. 

2. Share this Bulletin with other TAFE 

staff. 

3. Join the CPSU NSW HERE. 

Contact the CPSU NSW 

Industrial Officer  

Matthew Drake-Brockman  

mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au   

Organisers 

Shane Jobberns sjobberns@psa.asn.au  

Chris Bird cbird@psa.asn.au  

Your CPSU NSW delegates 

South Region 

Brad Cowie – Wollongong 

brad.cowie1@tafensw.edu.au  

Regina Kimmich – Illawarra 

regina.kimmich@tafensw.edu.au  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://www.nsw.gov.au/your-government/the-premier/media-releases-from-the-premier/supporting-the-tradies-of-the-future/
https://www.2gb.com/its-a-joke-exasperated-tafe-teacher-blows-the-whistle-on-mismanagement/?fbclid=IwAR2QjpAYAkWhzhfEFi4DOgoZPQfz_D0UyqMkoy-O-uiX_0SAB2_bHOyNYRY
cpsunsw.org.au/join
mailto:mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au
mailto:sjobberns@psa.asn.au
mailto:cbird@psa.asn.au
mailto:brad.cowie1@tafensw.edu.au
mailto:regina.kimmich@tafensw.edu.au
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Chris Pickering – Illawarra 

christopher.pickering@tafensw.edu.au  

Christopher Hobbins – Albury 

christopher.hobbins@tafensw.edu.au  

West Region 

Leanne Riley – Parkes 

leanne.riley2@tafensw.edu.au  

Patricia Nethery – Dubbo 

patricia.nethery@tafensw.edu.au  

North Region 

Gale Iseppi – Hunter 

gale.iseppi@tafensw.edu.au  

Liz Garlick – Tighes Hill 

liz.garlick1@tafensw.edu.au  

Stephen O’Brien – Newcastle 

stephen.obrien@tafensw.edu.au  

Brook Down – Coffs Harbour 

brook.down1@tafensw.edu.au  

Walter Upson – North 

walter.upson1@tafensw.edu.au   

Sydney Region 

Dawn Davis – Ultimo 

dawn.davis@tafensw.edu.au  

George Bissoli – Ultimo 

george.bissoli@tafensw.edu.au  

Simon Gray – Ultimo 

simon.gray@tafensw.edu.au  

Joe Harris – St Leonards 

joe.harris@tafensw.edu.au  

Patrick Kiss – Hornsby 

patrick.l.kiss@tafensw.edu.au  

Western Sydney Region 

Tracey Doyle – Campbelltown 

tracey.doyle@tafensw.edu.au  

Joanna Carroll – Richmond 

joanna.carroll@tafensw.edu.au  

Glenda Pryor – Blue Mountains 

glenda.pryor@tafensw.edu.au  

Isabella Ramirra – Strathfield 

isabella.ramirra1@tafensw.edu.au  

TAFE Digital 

Jin Cho 

jin.cho3@tafensw.edu.au  
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